
2024/25 Annual Sports Teams Anniversary Luncheon 

(23 June 2025) 

 

To recognize the dedication and hard work of our sports teams during the 2024/25 school year, 

our school held a heartwarming Annual Sports Team Anniversary Luncheon on 23 June 2025 

(Monday). Athletes from various disciplines, along with their coaches, gathered to enjoy a delicious 

meal and share memories from a year of training and competitions. 

 

During the event, the principal delivered a speech praising the students’ perseverance, strong 

team spirit, and outstanding performances on the field. Special thanks were also given to the coaching 

staff for their professional guidance throughout the year. The principal encouraged all team members 

to continue striving for excellence in the coming school year. 

 

More than just a celebration, the luncheon strengthened the bonds among teammates and 

renewed their motivation to tackle the challenges and goals of the upcoming season. 

 

 
Mr. NG Chi-fai (front row 1st left), Ms. YAU Hau-yin (front row 2nd left),                               

Principal YUEN (front row 3rd left), Mr. WONG Lung-cheung (front row 3rd right),                            

Mr. YAN Tsz-hin (front row 2nd right), and Mr. WU Hung-fai (first row 1st right) and our coaches, 

Mr. WONG Tik-sang Dickson (back row 1st right), and our alumnus,                                      

Mr. YIP Chun-fung (back row 1st left) take a commemorative photo with                                

members of the school’s sports teams 

 


